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Mr Peter Glanville 
John Barnett & Associates 
CSA House 
Unit 7 Dundrum Business Park 
Windy Arbour 
Dublin 14 

24 August 2005 213-1 ' 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnlornhoreadt urn Choornhnri Cornhrhaoil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garrnan, Lire 

T: +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

re: Waste licence application by Roadstone Dublin Ltd in respect of a facilitv at 
Blessington, County Wicklow. @ 

Dear Mr Glanville, 

I am to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence to the Agency dated 17th August 
2005 received on lgth August 2005, in relation to the above referenced waste licence 
application. 

I am to advise that, as the application process has reached the stage where the Agency 
has made its proposed decision and the objection period ended on 08/08/05, the 
Agency is prohibited from considering any correspondence, which does not fulfil the 
requirements of Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2003. As your 
correspondence does not fulfil those requirements, the Agency cannot consider it and 
consequently it is returned herewith. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


